High School Bulletin for June 1, 2022

Today's High School birthday: No Birthday's

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO ORDER YOUR LUNCH NOW!

Attention high school boys' soccer players: There will be a boys' soccer meeting on Today, June 1st at 2:40 pm in the cafeteria to discuss summer schedules and plans. If you cannot attend, please let Mrs. Gascho know as soon as you can.

There will be a Beach Party Teen Night with Scheurer Hospital on Friday, June 3rd. If you are interested there are flyers in the office.

Please sign up for fall sports in the office!

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> your form <u>before you go on your visit...</u>

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."